
  
 

 
     

     
     

 
       

 
    

  

  
            

    
    

     
      

        
    

    

 

  

        

        

       

        

 

    

     

      

  
   
     

 
                 

 

     
 

 
  

____________________________________________________________________________ 

DHHS PTO 
Greetings! 

Studies show the more connected parents are to their teenagers` lives, the less isolated the kids feel and 
the more successful they become as adults.  A great way for you to be informed and involved in your 
child`s high school experience is by attending the month DHHS PTO meetings. Meetings are generally 
held the first Tuesday of the month at 8:00a.m. (school calendar permitting). 

To comply with the current school regulations regarding visitors to the school, we will be holding our 
DHHS PTO meetings by Zoom this year. The meeting agenda and Zoom link will be sent out by eNotify on 
the Sunday night preceding the meeting.  We also hope that this format offers some flexibility to those 
parents who were previously unable to attend our meetings in person and look forward to welcoming 
back those who regularly attended in the past. 

These meetings are a wonderful opportunity for an open forum discussion regarding curriculum, school 
clubs and activities, and navigating through your child`s high school years. Most meetings feature a guest 
speaker from one of the DHHS departments or groups and we hope to continue with this format for the 
coming year.  As always, suggestions for speakers and topics are most welcome. 

Please support the DHHS PTO by becoming a member today. Your $25.00 membership donation (a tax-
deductible contribution) supports the purchase of school equipment and core program enhancements. 
The PTO has also supported the fall and spring blood drives, the annual Staff Appreciation Lunch, art show 
receptions, the College and Career Fairs, and special event programming such as professional speakers or 
school-wide assemblies in the past and we hope to continue this support in the future. 

DHHS PTO MEETINGS 2020-2021 

Tuesday, October 6, 2020 Tuesday, February 2, 2021 

Tuesday, November 10, 2020 Tuesday, March 2, 2021 

Tuesday, December 1, 2020 Tuesday, April 6, 2021 

Tuesday, January 5, 2021 Tuesday, May 4, 2021 

Please complete the information below. 

Your name: _________________________ E-mail: _________________________________ 

Membership donation: $25.00 per family (tax-deductible).  Payment will be made by (please tick): 

� Cash 
� Check: made payable to DHHS PTO 
� VENMO: Daniel Hand PTO (@DanielHand-PTO) **please put your email in the note section 

Corporate Matching Gift Company Name: ________________________________________ 

Return to the Main Office or mail to: DHHS PTO 
Attn: Treasurer 
286 Green Hill Road 
Madison, CT 06443 
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